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Steve de los Angeles has served in the Snoqualmie Tribal Council for over 13 years and as Vice-
Chairman since 2020.  He also served three years as a Probation Officer and Security Guard for 
the Snoqualmie Tribe’s Public Safety Department.  During his tenure on Tribal Council, he has 
focused on social services for Native populations, emergency preparedness and management, 
care for elder Tribal Members and ensuring strong foundations for the next generation of 
Snoqualmie tribal members.   
 
Vice-Chairman de los Angeles currently serves in the following roles:   

• Washington State Department of Social and Health Services, Indian Policy Advisory 
Committee – Member since 2013, Executive Secretary since 2017 

• Washington State Department of Social and Health Services, Economic Services 
Administration, Co-Chair since 2017 

Prior positions include: 
• King County Emergency Management Committee – Member (2014) 
• Washington State Emergency Management Advisory Group (EMAG) – Alternate 

Member (2019) 
• Washington State Governor’s Tribal Leaders Social Services Council (GTLSSC) – Co-

Chair (2021) 
• Washington State Tribal Opioid & Fentanyl Response Task Force – Member (2023), Co-

Chair of Tribal Opioid/Fentanyl Prevention, Education & Awareness Campaign 
Workgroup 

• Fox Valley Technical College: Tribal Probation Academy – Graduate (2012) 
• Edmonds College: Business Continuity & Emergency Management – Graduate (2023) 

 
When not fulfilling his duties as a member of the Tribal Council, Vice-Chairman de los Angeles 
pursues his passion for photography, art, and Kempo Karate and enjoys travelling with his wife. 


